
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good. His love endures 

forever.” (Psalm 136:1) 

I am so thankful to the Lord for all He did in and through our church in 2017. He has blessed us 

beyond measure. The future of First Baptist is bright because of the blessings from our Lord. This truth 

encourages me as we move into the New Year.  

The banquet to launch our “Journey to Tomorrow” Capital Campaign was a great time of 

fellowship and worship. The response was good and our Capital Fundraising Team will announce the 

commitment results on Sunday, February 4th. This will give time for those who were not able to attend 

the banquet to make a commitment to the campaign.  

Through the Capital Campaign each member of the congregation will have an opportunity to 

help us build on the legacy left to us by those faithful folks who have gone before us here at First 

Baptist. Those we need to thank the Lord for are the ones who had a vision for a Baptist church on Oak 

Island; the early members who worked hard to plant the church; those who raised funds for the first 

buildings and then stretched financially to build the current sanctuary building; and all those who 

invited and encouraged people to come to the church over the years. Today we stand on their shoulders 

as we gaze into the future and see more people coming to the Lord for salvation, strength in difficult 

times and comfort in times of distress. As we envision those people coming we see the need for updated 

and expanded facilities. Now we are ready to “Journey to Tomorrow” with the Lord leading us as we 

move forward. It is our turn to leave a legacy of trust and obedience for those who will come after us. 

The words of the hymn writer Jon Mohr say it well; 

Oh, may all who come behind us find us faithful;                                                                         

May the fire of our devotion light their way.                                                                                 

May the footprints that we leave lead them to believe,                                                                  

And the lives we live inspire them to obey.                                                                                     

Oh, may all who come behind us find us faithful. 

The “Journey to Tomorrow” is not all that is exciting here at First Baptist. It is wonderful to see 

what the Lord is doing through the music program, how He is growing our Children’s ministry, Youth 

ministry, Sunday School program, Evangelism, WMU and Baptist Men. He is using members and staff 

to grow our church in all of these areas and on a regular basis He is adding to our family new members 

through worship. Hallelujah! Praise the Lord! 

These are definitely not Ho Hum! Boring days at First Baptist. These are days to join the Lord 

in all He wants to do on Oak Island and beyond. I am so excited that we are sending nine people to 

Kenya February 6th – 16th to build houses, teach baseball, to encourage new graduates as they move 

into their areas of ministry and to preach the good news of Jesus Christ to those who do not yet believe. 

Plans are also underway for our fourth Spring Break Sports Camp April 2nd – 5th and for a summer 

trip to the Boston area to work with True Vine Church in Saugus, Mass. July 13th – 21st. To God be the 

glory! 

So, now is the time to put on your traveling clothes and slip on your walking shoes. Bring a 

snack, join hands and let’s step into the future with great anticipation. As we move forward always 

remember that the Lord loves you and so does your pastor.   Pastor Charlie 
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Our ASMC will be starting back on Monday, January 

22. Our theme for this session is: “I Am a Friend of 

God” and a Faithful Friend Forever. Using the song 

lyrics made popular by Phillips Craig and Dean, and 

written by Israel Houghton, the children will learn 

through small group studies and the music that God 

desires to be our BFF or best friend forever.   We will 

learn through the songs like “Taste Your Words” that 

we need to T.H.I.N.K. before we speak.  Ask yourself is it True, is it Helpful, is it Inspiring, 

is it Necessary and is it Kind? 

 The musical, “I Am a Friend of God” will be presented at 6:00 P.M. on Sunday, May 20th. 

Following the service a reception will be held in the fellowship. All in attendance will be 

invited to attend. As in the past, we’ll be asking our church members to provided finger foods 

for the reception. 

 

Diane Ellixson and her crew of helpers do a great job of providing a snack for the kids each 

Monday. Any Sunday School class or individual who would like to help provide the snacks 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Our Celebration choir has been growing and continues to 

grow in 2018 as we welcome Diane Lowery to our Soprano 

section.  The choir does a great service of providing and 

leading our worship music each Sunday morning. This 

year our Celebration Choir will not be presenting a full 

blown musical for Easter but will instead be providing new 

songs throughout the season of Lent. 

 

 

 

As we begin 2018, perhaps God has laid it on your heart to use the musical 

or non-musical gifts that he has given you within the music ministry. If 

you would be interested in answering God’s call to this ministry please 

talk with me, Pastor Raleigh and I’ll be glad to assist you in finding 

exactly where your gift would be of greatest service. 

Submitted by, 

Raleigh Todd 

Associate Pastor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

I first want to take a minute to thank all the members of our Sunday School 

ministry and classes for braving the winter weather to come out to Sunday School. 

Our attendance average remains steady in the range of 100 – 115 even during 

these cold and wintry days. 

I want to encourage our Sunday School members to continue to invite those who 

are not currently enrolled in a class to join our Bible teaching ministry. As you 

know I’m not a numbers driven Sunday School Director, so how do we measure 

progress in our Sunday School ministry?  

It is much more than more bodies. It is the amount of ministry taking place. It is 

deeper relationships. It is greater understanding of God's Word, His will, His 

ways, and God Himself. It is growing to be more like Jesus. It is increasing the 

number of prospects prayed and cared for.  

Sunday School progress can be measured in lives changed. It's a growing trust of 

the group. It's people sharing their faith. It's leaders trained and developed. It's 

new groups started. It's needs met and people touched in the community and 

world. It's greater concern for the lost and a greater desire to spend time with God 

in private devotions--in personal Bible study and prayer.  

These should be our goals every year. So, please continue to reach out to those 

not involved in one of our study groups. As you know, we offer a wide variety of 

classes, so no matter what your interests are, whether it be a study of the books of 

the Bible or topics involving today’s world, there’s a class that will meet your 

needs. 

Also, we are in need of substitute teachers in both the adult and children’s classes. 

God has given every one of us a gift. If your gift is teaching the Bible, or even if 

you think that is your gift, I encourage you to act on it. We’re not going to just 

throw you into a class and say, “Teach.” We will make sure you are trained and 

prepared to lead a class in Bible study and discussion. So please pray about this if 

God is giving you the desire to teach His Word. 

In Christ, Jeff Stutts       

 



 

 
 

What an exciting time to be a child of God at First Baptist Church of Oak Island!  2018 is off to an 

ÅØÔÒÁÏÒÄÉÎÁÒÙ ÓÔÁÒÔ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ #ÏÕÎÃÉÌ ÉÓ ÔÈÁÎËÆÕÌ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÂÌÅÓÓÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ ÓÏ many amazing 

volunteers and with the growing number of children and families who participate in our missions and 

ministries.  

We are thrilled to have so many opportunities to mimic the example Jesus set in Luke 2:52 as we grow 

together in wisdom, in stature ȟ ÁÎÄ ÉÎ ÆÁÖÏÒ ×ÉÔÈ 'ÏÄ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÎȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÌÌ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ 

are welcome to join our youngest members in each of these times of ministry, mission, and fellowship.   

/ÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÉÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ ÅÁÃÈ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÍÉÎÉÓÔÒÉÅÓ and missions.  Please 

see Beth Key if you would like to join in the fun!  Thank you for your continued prayer s as we learn 

and grow together!  

 

Weekly Worship and Mission Opportunities  

Sunday 

9:45- Sunday School 

11:00 - 7ÏÒÓÈÉÐ ɉ#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ #ÈÕÒÃÈ on all but the last 

Sunday each month)  

6:00- TeamKID 

 

Wednesday 

6:00- Family Meal  

6:30- #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ "ÉÂÌÅ 3ÔÕÄÙ 

7:00- Mission Friends (Preschool -Kindergarten)  

Girls in Action (1 st-5th  grade girls)  

Royal Ambassadors (1 st-5th  grade boys)

 

Monthly Mission and F ellowship Opportunities  

              January 20- Wilmington Ice House  

February 23 - Kids Night In  

February 24 - BBA VBS Clinic 

March 10 - March Missions Madness 

March 31 - Easter Egg Hunt 

April 2 -6- Sports Camp 

April 14 - Family Bowling  

May 12- Family Game and Movie 

Night  

May 26- #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ -ÕÓÅÕÍ ÏÆ 

Wilmington  

June 23- Myrtle Waves  

July 7- Family Beach Day 

July 21- Ice Cream Social 

                       

                    August 6-10- Game On! 

Vacation Bible School  

August 25- Back to School Bash 

September 8- Nature Walk  

September 22 - Serve in September 

October 20 - Chicken Coop Pumpkin  

Patch 

October 31 - Trunks of Treats  

November 3 - Cape Fear Kite Fest/ 

NC Aquarium at Fort Fisher  

November 8 - Cookies and Crafts 

December 8- Christmas Lights in  

Myrtle Beach  

         December 12- Happy Birthday Jesus!



 

 
From our children to adults, exciting things are happening as we reach out to our community and world!   
 
4ÈÅ '!ȭÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÖÅÒÙ ÂÕÓÙȢ  '!ȭÓ ÁÒÅ filling up their classroom every Wednesday night with 12 or more 
active, giggly, fun -filled girls. They have been working on badges all year and will be working on their fourth 
badge in the next few weeks.  They are learning specific stories about Jesus.  You can help them by asking 
ÔÈÅÍ ÔÏ ÒÅÔÅÌÌ ÔÈÏÓÅ ÓÔÏÒÉÅÓȟ ÐÒÏÍÐÔÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ËÅÙ ÐÈÒÁÓÅÓ ÌÉËÅ ȰÓÈÅÐÈÅÒÄÓȱ ÁÎÄ Ȱυφ-year-ÏÌÄ *ÅÓÕÓȱȢ  4ÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ 
be returning to the Food Pantry in February.  The girls are getting good at bagging beans, sugar and 
detergent!  Be looking for a labeled bin in our Welcome area to deposit canned and dry goods for the girls 
to take with their own donations.  Please pray for them and the many, many boys and girls here on Oak 
Island that do not know our Jesus. 
 
The Mission Action group plaÎ ÔÏ ÔÁËÅ 6ÁÌÅÎÔÉÎÅȭÓ ÔÏ /ÃÅÁÎ 4ÒÁÉÌ ÎÕÒÓÉÎÇ ÃÅÎÔÅÒ ÉÎ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ÁÎÄ ÁÒÅ ÍÁËÉÎÇ 
ÐÌÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ "ÁÐÔÉÓÔ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ (ÏÍÅÓ /ÄÕÍ (ÏÍÅ ÉÎ 0ÅÍÂÒÏËÅȢ 
 
The Piecemakers group has completed pillow case dresses and t-shirt shorts for the children at Kynepola 
cÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÆÅÅÄÉÎÇ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÉÎ +ÅÎÙÁȢ /ÕÒ +ÅÎÙÁ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÔÒÉÐ ÔÅÁÍ ×ÉÌÌ ÄÅÌÉÖÅÒ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÉÆÔÓ ÉÎ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙȢ  
0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÐÒÁÙ ÔÈÁÔ ÅÁÃÈ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ×ÉÌÌ ÓÅÅ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÌÏÖÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÉÆÔÓȢ 
  
The Lena Early Mission Group volunteered to staff the diaper bank at the Br unswick Baptist Association for 
the month of January and to collect diapers to help with this ongoing ministry.  Thank you for your support 
as well.  In February they will be preparing dinner and doing a craft for our Kids Night In.   
 
Also during February , we will be worshipping with stuffed animals provided by the Mary Greene group.  We 
ask you to pray for the children and others who will receive these from emergency services personnel.  If you 
would like to contribute small stuffed animals, please see De bbie Adams or Jamie Lloyd.  This group also 
delivers meals on Wednesday evening on the island to shut-ins and those who may be sick or recovering 
from surgery.  Please let them know as soon as possible if you are aware of someone who could use a meal.  
An address and phone number are needed.  Thank you, ladies, for this ongoing ministry.  
 
Ȱ&ÁÎ ÔÈÅ &ÌÁÍÅȱ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ÔÈÅÍÅ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ 7ÅÅËÅÎÄ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ χ-4.  Saturday evening, we will enjoy dinner 
ÁÎÄ ÏÕÒ Ȱ,ÅÇÁÃÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ (ÅÁÒÔȱ ÅÖÅÎÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ 0ÈÙÌÌÉÓ %ÌÖÉÎÇÔÏÎȢ  0Èyllis will also be speaking at our 11 am 
worship on February 4 thȢ  !ÎÄ ÌÁÄÉÅÓȟ ×ÅȭÌÌ ÂÅ ÌÅÁÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅȟ ÓÏ ÇÅÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÖÏÉÃÅÓ ÔÕÎÅÄ ÕÐȢ 7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ 
receiving the Heck-Jones Offering to help with the work of WMU of North Carolina as well. 
  
March will be o ur emphasis on North American Missions.  Throughout the month will be hearing about and 
ÐÒÁÙÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÓÐÅÃÉÆÉÃ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎÁÒÉÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÏÒËȢ  7ÅȭÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ !ÎÎÉÅ !ÒÍÓÔÒÏÎÇ %ÁÓÔÅÒ 
Offering during March through Easter Sunday, April 1. Our goal is $5,000.  Begin praying now how God 
would have you give.   
 
7-5 .# ÒÅÍÉÎÄÓ ÕÓ Ȱ-ÉÓÓÉÏÎÓȡ  )ÔȭÓ ÎÏÔ ÊÕÓÔ Á ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔȟ ÉÔȭÓ Á ×ÁÙ ÏÆ ÌÉÆÅȱȢ  4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÍÙ ÐÒÁÙÅÒ ÆÏÒ ÅÁÃÈ ÏÆ ÕÓ ɀ 
women, men, youth, boys and girls ɀ for 2018. See those around you and their needs with the eyes and 
ÃÏÍÐÁÓÓÉÏÎ ÏÆ #ÈÒÉÓÔȢ  2ÅÁÃÈ ÏÕÔ ×ÉÔÈ #ÈÒÉÓÔȭÓ ÌÏÖÅ ÔÏ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÙÏÕ ÍÅÅÔȦ    
Joan Carter, WMU Director 

 



 

 

2017 was surely a year of transformation for the youth 
here at First Baptist Oak Island! We packed a lot into our 
last quarter and have a pretty full schedule coming up, as 
well. Coming in February and March, students will be 
studying Feed the Dog, 7 Spiri tual Disciplines To Help You 
Grow In Your Faith, on Sunday nights during bible study - 

looking at these habits as adventures in growing closer in relationship with Christ rather 
than as a chore. This should be a time of spiritual nourishment and growth! On the calendar 
we have a Tuesday night Pancake Dinner on February 13th  at 6:00p, beginning the Lenten 
season looking toward the Cross as we near Jesusõ resurrection. On February 23rd  from 
5:00 -9:00p the youth will be colliding with Women's and Childrenõs Ministries to sponsor a 
Parentõs Night Out! Lena Early Circle will be feeding and crafting with the children from 5-
7p and the youth will take over from 7 -9p for a recreation/game time. The youth will be 
hands -on in planning and choosing what programming they  would like to do for their time 
with the children of our church! Friday, March 16th, students will be heading to the movies 
to see I Can Only Imagine - based on the story behind the popular Christian song by 
MercyMe. Ending March and growing near to Easter , March 24th  the Youth will be having a 
beach bonfire worship service preparing hearts for the cross and Jesusõ resurrection!  
This is a busy but exciting time for our Island Youth and we hope you will be in prayer for 
growth in relationships with Jesus an d one another .  

 
Calendar of Events 

February 4, 4:00p Youth Council Meeting 

5:30p Bible Study- Feed the Dog 

February 7, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

February 11, 5:30p Bible Study- Feed the Dog 

February 13, 6:00p Pancake Dinner 
February 14, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

February 18, 5:30p Bible Study- Feed the Dog 

February 23, 5:00p Parents Night Out/ Kids Night In 

February 25, 5:30p Bible Study- Feed the Dog 

February 28, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

March 4, 5:30p Bible Study- Feed the Dog 

March 7, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting 

Youth on Mission 

March 11, 5:30p Bible Study 

March 14, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

March 16, TBD I Can Only Imagine movie 

March 18, 5:30p Bible Study 

March 21, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

March 24, 7:00p Beach Bonfire Worship 

March 25, 5:30p Bible Study 

March 28, 6:00p Supper 

6:45p Prayer Meeting & Youth on Mission 

 

 

 



 

Evangelism Committee  

 Calling all parents and grandparents of elementary aged children! We 

will have a Family Supper and Education Night, Feb. 17, 5:30 -7:30. Our 

theme will be LOVE. The meal of hot dogs, baked beans, chips, cookies, 

and water/tea, will be 5:30 -6:15. The meal will be follow ed by 5 rotating, STEM 

focused, educational sessions lasting 15 minutes, including 1 -a craft, 2 - math 

with 3d construction, 3 - math with sorting, measuring, and graphing, 4 - a read -

aloud and 5 - Bingo/Word Search. The community will be invited to this event  and 

we will be able to meet with 40 children (plus their chaperones). If your family 

would like to attend this exciting night of STEM activities, call the church office 

to sign up soon.  

Pastor Charlie will soon begin a Sunday night study from the book, Just Walk 

Across the Room , by Bill Hybels. The committee has placed a copy of this book 

in the Media Center for your use. Plan on attending this study, to hear practical 

ways to share your faith in daily conversations.  

We will offer the opportunity to purc hase a First Baptist Church of Oak Island 

logo shirt. These shirts will be made of wicking material to keep you cool while 

on mission. Orders will be placed without deposit and cost collected when shirts 

are picked up. Think of the witness we would have by  standing out in a crowd 

because we show the love of Jesus and are glad to wear our shirts to tell where 

weõre from.     

Just a reminder, if you would like to staff the Welcome Desk to give Welcome 

Bags and a smile to our church guests, talk to an E Commit tee member. Weõll be 

happy to work you into the rotation.  

Be listening for information to come about:  

The Good Friday Evening Service and a possible, 1 day event, on prayer 

evangelism.  Remember - Always have a heart to impart.  

Your sister in Christ,  

Jacky S tauffer  



 

 

 

 

February 

 
02 Sue Dotson 

05 Rosalie Wilson  

11 Faye Cashwell 

12  John Overpeck 

12 Jeff Gibby 

14 Patricia Clark  

14 Lisa Anderson 

15 Gracie Duncan 

15 Don Yeoman 

17 Adele Poston 

20 Hugh Nobles 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March  

 
01 Kathleen Adams 

01 Doris Windham  

01 David Justice 

03 Ken Kiser 

04 Janis Whitley  

06 Jane Todd 

07 Justin Hyer 

09 Susan Heafner 

11 Chris Benjamin  

17 Rebekah Gibby 

17 Ken Palmeter 

17 Helen Robinson 

17 Sean Basilio 

21 Jessica Faircloth  

23 Onie Dennis 

23 Gene Dingwall  

25           Steve Clark 

31 Justin Page 

31  Andrew King

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
February 2018 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
Kenya 

Mission Trip- 

2/6-2/16 

Please Be in 
Prayer for 

Our Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 

 

 

 

Lena Early- 
7pm 

2 
 
 
 
 
 

3 

 

4:30 pm- 

Women’s 
Weekend 

Dinner 

4 

 

WMU 

Sunday 

 

5 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

 

 

6 

 

 

 

Property & 

Space- 7pm 

7 
Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 
Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 
Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 
Youth- 7pm 

8 
 
 
 
 

Mary Greene-

6pm 

 

9 10 

11 
 

12 
 
 
 

ASMC- 4pm 

Deacons- 
7pm 

 

13 
 

 

 

Youth Pancake 
Dinner-6pm 

14 
Mission Action- 

11am 
Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 
Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 
Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 
Youth- 7pm 

15 
 
Piecemakers- 

10am 
 
 

16 

 

17 

Family Fun 
Night- 

5:30pm 

 

 

18 19 

 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

20 
 

 

 

Evangelism 
Committee- 

7pm 

21 
Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 
Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 
Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 
Youth- 7pm 

22 23 

 

Parentôs 
Night Out/ 

Kidôs Night 
In- 5:00pm 

24 

BBA VBS 
Clinic- Mt. 

Pisgah Baptist 

Registration at 
8:30am 

25 
 
 
 

Kenya 
Mission Trip 
Report- 6pm 

 
 

26 

 

 

ASMC- 
4:00pm 

 

 

27 

 

 

Stewardship- 
7pm 

28 
Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 
Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 
Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 
Youth- 7pm 

 

 

  



 

  

 

March 2018 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    

 

 

 

 1 

 

 

Lena Early-

7pm 

 

2 3 

4 5 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

Church 
Council- 7pm 

6 

 

 

 

Property & 
Space- 7pm 

7 

Supper- 6pm 
Children’s Bible 

Study-6:30pm  

Prayer Mtg./ 
Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 

RA’s/ GA’; 

Youth- 7pm 

8 

 

 

 

Mary Greene- 
6 pm 

9 

 

10 

Childrenôs March 

Missions 

Madness 

11 

April/ May 
Newsletter 
Info Due 

12 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

Deacons- 7pm 

 

13 14 

Mission Action- 

11am 

Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 

Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 

Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 

Youth- 7pm 

15 

 

 

Piecemakers- 
10am 

 

 

16 

 

 

 

 

“I Can Only 
Imagine”- 
Youth Trip 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

20 

 

 

 

21 

Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 

Study-6:30pm  
Prayer Mtg./ 

Bible Study 

Mission Friends; 
RA’s/ GA’; 

Youth- 7pm 

22 

 

 

23 24 

 

 

Youth Beach 

Bonfire 
Worship- 7pm 

 

 

25 

 

26 

 

ASMC- 4pm 

 

 

27 

 

 

Stewardship- 
7pm 

28  

Supper- 6pm 

Children’s Bible 
Study-6:30pm  

Prayer Mtg./ 

Bible Study 
Mission Friends; 

RA’s/ GA’; 

Youth- 7pm 

29 30 

 

Good Friday 
Service 

31 

Easter Egg 
Hunt- 10am 


